
A joint meeting of the House Taxation and Education 

Committees and the Senate Education Committee conducted a hearing 

on the issues dealt with in HB 28 on June 21 at 9:30 a.m. The 

minutes were recorded by the Senate Education Committee and the 

House Taxation Committee under the heading HB 39. Executive 

action took place in the House Education Committee on June 23 and 

in the Senate Education Committee on July 7, 8, and 11. 
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